Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XL



Tel: 01902 558544

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema

Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

17th May, 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

For Summer term, we are hoping to take children in Year2 to visit Dudley Zoo.

The trip will take place on Friday 5<sup>th</sup> July, children will leave school after registration and will return before the end of the school day. The cost is £12.00 per child, this includes transport and entry into the zoo. As always, this is a voluntary contribution. However, if sufficient funds are not received, we will be unable to go forward with the trip.

On the day, children will need to bring a packed lunch with them. Children should wear their school uniform as normal along with weather appropriate coats/hats. At all times, children will be appropriately supervised and are reminded to behave sensibly.

To confirm that you would like your child to participate in this trip, please make payment and consent via ParentPay.

Pocuste

Yours faithfully

Year 2 Team